

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

March 15, 2017

James Olszewski Ollie & Co. 117 N. 85th St. Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Olszewski:

At its meeting of March 13th, the Historic Preservation Commission voted unanimously to recommend granting temporary historic designation to your property at 807 N. 23rd St.

I have enclosed a copy of the study report done by staff as well as a sheet detailing what this means for your property. The study report includes the preservation guidelines for this building. The granting of permanent historic designation has been scheduled for the April 10th meeting of the Commission to be held at 3:00 in City Hall, Room 301-B. You will be one of the first items on the agenda.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed designation, please call Carlen Hatala of the Historic Preservation staff at (414) 286-5722.

Sincerely,

